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PORK COUNCIL OF AUSTRALIA LTD
A.C.N. 055 522 346

8 September, 2000

Mr Peter Hussin
First Secretary
Trade Negotiations Division
Dept. Foreign Affairs & Trade
BARTON  ACT  2600

Dear Mr Hussin,

RE:  Submission to the Parliamentary Inquiry into Australia’s Relationship with
the World Trade Organisation

The Pork Council of Australia welcomes the opportunity to comment on Australia’s
relationship with the World Trade Organisation.  This submission compliments an
earlier submission made to the Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade on
“Australia’s Approach to Further Multilateral Trade Negotiations’ (May 1999).

I trust the Committee will give due consideration to the issues raised in our
submission.

Yours sincerely,

Brian Ramsay
CEO


